Police Department Liquor License Disapproval Recommendation

| ' Application Information |

Business Name Sunnyslope Smoke Shop LLC District [ 3]
Business Location 10430 N. 19" Avenue
Applicant Name | Jesus Beltran Medina [Series Type | 10 |

The Police Department recommends disapproval of this liquor license application for
the following reason:

The applicant, Mr. Jesus Beltran Medina, failed to submit the required City forms and
information required to make an informed recommendation. These are necessary to
conduct a complete Police Department review of the application. Multiple attempts
were made by both City licensing and the Police department to contact Mr. Beltran
Medina.

Due to Mr. Beltran Medina’s failure to provide the required City forms and
information, the Police Department was unable to conduct a thorough review of the
application. Therefore, the Police Department is recommending disapproval of this
liquor license application because he has not shown that he is capable, qualified or
responsible to hold a liquor license in the City of Phoenix.

This recommendation for disapproval is submitted by: lda E. Alonge A4289
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Liquor Enforcement Detail Supervisor Mark Doty 5785 ?
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